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From: Bradford Denning
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Anti-gun legislation
Date: Monday, April 08, 2013 1:20:04 PM


I strongly feel that the bills which were first heard on April 5th, as well as similar
gun control bills, are a solution in search of a problem. The proposed legislation will
have little effect other than to burden those who follow the law in our state. The
gun owners of this state have demonstrated time and time again that they do not
need to be regulated, legislated and dictated to. 


Oregon has many common sense gun laws on the books already and does not need
further legislation that will not make anyone safer. I strongly urge you to oppose
these bills and any others that may come up. 


Bradford Denning
aedorar@gmail.com
4400 NW Walnut Blvd Apt 87
Corvallis, Oregon 97330
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